
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: July 02, 2014 

TO: Campus Community 
FROM: Tim Ridley, CSP, ARM-P  

Director, Safety and Risk Management 

SUBJECT: Reporting a Rental Vehicle Accident 
 

 
The following information should be used to assist you in the decision-making process regarding 

reporting a rental vehicle accident / property damage while driving on state business. This information 

comes directly from the Office of Risk and Insurance Managements (ORIM), Use of University and 

Private Vehicles Guidelines, Dated May 2012. Further information and the following document can be 

found at: 
 

SO NOW WHAT HAPPENS?”  

 
Commercial Rental Vehicles: The Office of Fleet Administration negotiates with rental car companies 

each year. A list of the selected vendors and contract provisions may be found at 
 

www.ofa/services/CarRental.asp. 
  well 

as any damages we cause third parties as a result of negligent operation of the vehicle, (up to $500,000 for any 

one accident). Use of the negotiated contracts is highly encouraged. For the contract terms to apply, State 

identification must be presented to the rental car company at the time the vehicle is rented. 
 
 
 
 
 




